
  

 

                 

Hamilton Hill Arts Center 
Presents the 1st Annual 

JUNETEENTH Amateur 
Hair Braiding Contest 

When: 
June 20, 2015, 2pm to 4pm 
Where: 
Juneteenth Celebration, Central Park 
in the Pavilion 
Schenectady, New York, 12304 

Requirements and Contest Rules:  Participants must contact: 
Terry Taylor, email: UndergroundCutsToo@gmail.com,      
phone: 518-986-0298. 

1. Participants must submit 3 different braided hairstyles on 3 separate models each with 
3 photographs displaying the front, back and side views of each style. Each model you 
choose must be willing to sponsor you by donating $ 10.00 each, this will help potential 
future stylists begin to create an established clientele.  The photos must be presented 
on a poster or tri board presentation billboard, along with an autobiography of yourself 
and why you like to braid hair, who your models are, a brief statement about their 
hairstyle, and the length of time it took you to complete. You will be judged by your 
peers in the community for this portion of the competition, so be creative and invite 
friends and family to come. Presentations must be received by June 1, 2015.  
  

2. All entries that are accepted will compete on June 20, 2015 during the Juneteenth 
Celebration in the Pavilion. Participants will be required to complete a natural braided 
hairstyle in two hours where you will be judged by professional licensed stylists who are 
salon owners. Styles will be judged on your creativeness, consistency, neatness, timing, 
and how well the style suits your client, along with your entry presentation and the 
amount of adult tickets each participants sells, which helps participants to learn to 
advertise and market themselves. 
 

3. No Professional Stylists. 

   
 ALL AGES 
 EVENT: 
 
 MINI SPEED 
 BRAIDING  
 CONTESTS  
 DURING MAIN 
 COMPETITION.  
 PRIZES FOR ALL   
 WINNERS 

 ADMISSION: 
 CHILDREN 12 AND 
  UNDER FREE 
  ADULTS $1.00 

 DOOR PRIZES 

 CONTEST PRIZES 
 TO BE ANNOUNCED 

 SPONSORS: 
 Underground Cuts Too 
 

 Benefiting: 
 Hamilton Hill Arts Center 
 

 

 


